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 Events coming up… 
 Christmas Cards 
 Christmas Raffle Prize Draw 

  

 Hi Everyone, welcome back to the new 
school year. The PTA are looking forward to a 
year of activities and fun and hope you and the 
children can join in and support the PTA to 
continue to raise funds and support our school.  
 

The PTA had a busy year during 2023/24, and here is a 
list of the main activities provided and funds raised: 

 Halloween Disco £121.38 
 Christmas Fair £398.21 
 Childrens Christmas Art £97.86 
 Pancake Race including sponsorship £768.73 
 Sports day refreshments £323.20 
 Charities Trust donation £500.00 
 Easy fundraising £58.16 

 

We raised a whopping £2,267.54 with your help! 
 

The PTA contributed a grand total of £2,723.50 in 
support of the following 2023/24 activities and events: 

 Pantomime tickets £910.00 
 Year 6 leavers hoodies £352.50 
 School ties £75.00 
 Easter Eggs £144.00 
 Whitby trip £812.50 
 Sports kit £430.00 

 

We can’t continue to do this without your endless 
support, thank-you, and here’s to another successful 
year. 
 

So far the events we are planning for this year are: 
Christmas Raffle Prize Draw, Quiz and Chips, Pancake 
Race, Sports day refreshments and we are looking to 
support the school in various activities, for example 
subsidising the Christmas pantomime, Year 6 leavers 
hoodies, Year 5 school ties and lots more. Ideas are 
always welcome! 
 

Unfortunately, we have had a few PTA members leave 
and sadly we are currently unable to run any large 
events such as the Halloween disco or Christmas Fair.  
Please get in touch if you can give us a bit of your time 
to support our kids school. We need your help! 
 

We need you!! 
We are looking for parents who would be willing 
to donate a bit of time to help with planned 
activities whether it’s a couple of hours helping 
out with glitter tattoos and face painting, serving 
teas and coffees, music, managing a stall, to 
joining in with our little PTA community, we’d love 
to hear from you.  

Our current PTA members are: 
 Emma Booth (Matilda - Year 4) 
 Catherine Johnson (Thomas - Year 6) 
 Mel Turvey (Saffie - Year 5 & Ruby - Year 4) 
 Sophie Beer (Louis - Year 4) 
 Amy Stafford 
 Jo Philipson 

We’d also like to welcome Chantelle as our 
newest member. 

Our next meeting will be held at the Bluebell 
pub on Sunday 20 Oct at 8pm for the AGM and 
8:30pm for the normal PTA meeting. All welcome!  

Please turn up or get in touch with any member 
of the PTA, talk to Mrs Wood at the school gate or 
email friendsofkirklangleyschool@gmail.com

 

Did you know… 
You can also help raise money without doing anything 
more than spending a couple of minutes setting up 
your online browser? 
 

Every time you shop, (and Christmas is coming…) you 
will help to raise valuable funds for the school. Go to 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk and choose Friends of 
Kirk Langley School, update your preferred web 
browser and then shop… its all for a good cause! 

 
 

Christmas is coming 
Christmas is coming, oh what fun,  
Cards by your kids, a prize for everyone! 
After half term, they'll be on sale, 
Check their bags, don't let them fail! 
Order forms hiding, like elves in disguise, 
Get ready for cuteness, and a festive surprise! 


